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27 September 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
BOWEN MOUNTAIN BUS 
 
We have been made aware of alleged incidents involving members of the public taking photos/filming 
on the Bowen Mountain Bus. 
 
Today I have followed up with Busways and Windsor Police to report any information that has been 
passed on.  The police are following up on the matter and we will continue to monitor the situation. 
 
Please ensure you speak with your children regarding stranger safety, and should you have any further 
concerns report them to Windsor Police. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Rachel Graham 
Relieving Principal 
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